
April 1, 2021

Laurel Park Board Meeting

Started 5: 30 PM with Scot Stokes, Iry Wilke, Jon Rutt, Evan Bruce, Phyllis Bromgard, Matt Wheeler, 

Richard Herr. 

Evan moved Jon 2nd to approve the minutes of the Mar 4th meeting. 

New Business: 

Group wanting to build a Skateboard Park in Laurel presented their idea for support. Amanda Wilson, 
Darren Wilson and Dana Burgess offered ideas and a budget of $500,000 for a new full equipped and

landscaped park to be located in a city park. Discussion of locations and possible ideas followed and with

the Laurel Park Board asking for more of a plan and a organizational structure to present to the Park

Board meeting on May 6, 2021. 

Kids Kingdom discussion about the replacement of the entire playground and the costs. The Laurel Park

Board agreed that replacement was a better value and recommended the City Council hear the proposal
and vote to approve the replacement. 

Old Business: 

Riverside Park tree was damaged and is in the process of being removed. Some repairs to Jaycee Hall

have been quoted and will be considered before opening to the public. 

Jon Rutt found a Grant for the Historical Buildings at Riverside Park. 

Evan moved to have Nick submit an application and Jon 2" a

Meeting adjourned at 6: 15

Jon Rutt


